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  (504) 310-2590 

 
October 7, 2020    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
LOUISIANA SUPREME COURT RESCHEDULES THE 

2020 BAR EXAM DUE TO HURRICANE DELTA 
 

The Louisiana Supreme Court announced today that considering the emergency declared 

statewide by Governor John Bel Edwards in Proclamation Number 133 JBE 2020 as a 

result of Hurricane Delta, which is forecast to result in widespread power outages that will 

adversely impact the administration of the remote bar examination on October 10, 2020 

and present other safety risks for Louisiana citizens, the 2020 Louisiana Bar Exam 

scheduled for Saturday, October 10, 2020 has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 

20, 2020 on recommendation of the Louisiana Supreme Court Committee on Bar 

Admissions. The rescheduled date of Tuesday, October 20, 2020 was selected out of 

concern for the applicants to insure that they had access to adequate power after possible 

outages relating to Hurricane Delta and to minimize the delay and the disruption with the 

applicants’ ongoing preparation for the exam.  

Any applicant that is unable to take the exam on the rescheduled date due to adverse 

effects of Hurricane Delta will be allowed to postpone without penalty. 

The Order issued by the Louisiana Supreme Court can be found here. 

 

 

 

 

For more information visit lasc.org or contact Louisiana Supreme Court Public Information 
Specialist/Coordinator Trina S. Vincent at tvincent@lasc.org or (504) 310-2590 
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